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Ponr COLSORNE
NOTICE OF INTENTION

Heritage Designation Removal

TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Section 32(2) of the Ontario Heritage Act, notice is hereby
provided that it is Council's intent to repeal in part By-law No. 1389/82/83, A By-Law
Designating 518 King Streetas Being of Architectural or Historical Value or Interest, at a Council
Meeting held no earlier than October 28,2013 at 6:30pm.

PROPOSED CHANGE

The purpose of the by-law is to remove the Part lV designation from 17.44m2 (187 .72 sq ft) of the
property. The reason for the removal is to accommodate a need for the Regional Municipality of
Niagara to increase the size of the intersection of King Street and Killaly Street West (Regional
Road 5). The rest of the property is to remain designated under By-law No. 1389/82183. No
structures or features deemed to be of heritage value are located on the portion of property having
heritage designation removed.

AFFECTED PROPERTIES

518 KING STREET..-

APPROXIMATE AREA AFFECTED BY
HERITAGE DESIGNATION REMOVAL '*

HAVE YOUR SAY

Input on the proposed heritage designation removal is welcome and encouraged. Any person may
submit a statement of objection to the removal of the Part lV designation to the above noted
property with the Clerk of the City of Port Colborne within 30 days after the date of this notice
setting out the reasons for the objection and all relevant facts. lf no notice of objection is filed within
the 30 day period, Council of the City of Port Colborne may approve the heritage designation
removal.

To provide input in writing please send a letter cio Ashley Grigg, City Clerk, 66 Charlotte Street,
Port Colborne, Ontario, L3K 3C8.

MORE INFORMATION

For more information on the proposed changes please contact Evan Acs, Planner at 905-835-
2901, ext202 or through email at planner@portcolborne.ca.

A copy of the Planning Division's Recommendation Report will be available for inspection on
Thursday, October 24,2013 in the Clerk's Division, located on the First Floor, 66 Charlotte Street,
Port Colborne, Ontario, or on the City's website at www.portcolborne.ca under "Council Agendas".

Dated at the City of Port Colborne this 26th day of September,2013.
Ashley Grigg
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KILLALY STREET WEST


